
 
 
 
October 21, 2022 

UM 2143 Investigation into Resource Adequacy 

Comment Period Announcement  
 
This announcement provides guidelines to submit comments regarding Staff’s straw proposal in 

UM 2143 filed on September 23, 2022, and later corrected on October 5, 2022. 

On October 19, 2022, Staff held a workshop with stakeholders to discuss its updated straw proposal in 

UM 2143, Staff’s investigation into resource adequacy in the state of Oregon.  At this workshop, Staff 

described the content of its straw proposal as well as the draft timeline to bring the straw proposal into 

a rulemaking docket.  In the workshop and in the filed straw proposal, Staff included a comment period 

ending in late November 2022 for stakeholders to weigh in on the straw proposal’s content and scope. 
Following the workshop, Staff requests that stakeholders file comments on Staff’s October 5 

straw proposal by November 21, 2022. 

Staff invites stakeholders to weigh in on any part of Staff’s updated October 5 straw proposal.  

However, based on discussion and insights gathered in the workshop, Staff encourages stakeholders 

to provide comments on the following topics: 

 The level of detail that ESSs should be required to show in a future resource adequacy filing. 

 How to properly define metrics of a future resource adequacy filing to align it with state resource 
adequacy goals and regional resource adequacy programs, such as the Western Resource 
Adequacy Program. 

 

If you have questions about this announcement, please contact: Curtis Dlouhy at 

curtis.dlouhy@puc.oregon.gov or 503-510-3350. 
 

 

To receive meeting notices and agendas for this docket, send an email to puc.hearings@puc.oregon.gov, and ask 

to be added to the service list for Docket No. UM 2143. You will then receive emails with workshop details, when 

new documents have been added to the docket, or there is a change to the schedule.  

https://edocs.puc.state.or.us/efdocs/HAH/um2143hah16627.pdf
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